
 

      ‘Where learning is fun’                                Headteacher: Mrs. A. Pass 

  

  

           3rd January 2023 

Dear Parents, 

This term we are continuing our outdoor learning sessions with Mrs Clark on a Monday 

afternoon. Below is a timetable of when each session will take place for each class.  

As the weather is getting colder and wetter, please ensure that your child is dressed 

suitably for their session including appropriate footwear, this can be trainers or wellies.     

A pair of named wellies can be kept in school for outdoor learning if you wish. Children can 

attend school that day in their outdoor appropriate clothing. 

 

Date Class 

9th January 2023 

 

Miss Pearce 

16th January 

 

Mrs Hughes and Mrs Anderton 

23rd January 

 

Reception 

30th January 

 

Mrs Smith and Mrs Tebbitt 

6th February 

 

Miss Noyes 

 

Many thanks, 

 

Mrs Smith 

Outdoor Learning Subject Lead 
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